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Providers servicing CHIP members must enroll with the Texas Medicaid & 
Healthcare Partnership (TMHP) by Dec. 31, 2017. 

 
 

This is in accordance with an Affordable Care Act Provision. 
 
If you do not enroll and submit proof of enrollment by this date, your network status for the 
Magellan* CHIP network will terminate on Dec. 31, 2017. This will not affect your status in 
other Magellan networks. 
 
For additional information, including CHIP frequently asked questions and how to enroll, visit 
the CHIP page of the Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership website. 
 
Once you complete your enrollment as a provider for CHIP, please notify Magellan. Fax or 
email your information, including your name, National Provider Identifier (NPI), Taxpayer 
Identification Number (TIN) and Medicaid number to 1-888-656-4943 or 
CentralFieldNetwork@MagellanHealth.com. 
 
According to TMHP, if you choose, you can indicate on the enrollment application that you 
intend to serve only CHIP members (not other Medicaid programs, such as STAR, STAR Kids, 
and STAR Plus), so you would not be required to participate in other programs.  
 
Effective Jan. 1, 2018, Magellan (and/or our health plan customers) will only pay claims for 
services provided to CHIP members if you are enrolled with TMHP.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Central Field Network team at 1-800-327-6860. 
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